EXHIBIT 6

Radio One Licenses, Inc. (“ROL”), a wholly owned subsidiary of Radio One, Inc., is the
licensee of Station WTLC-FM, Greenwood, Indiana. ROL acquired Station WTLC-FM on June
8, 2000. At the time ROL acquired the station, Station WTLC-FM (then WBKS(FM)) had
pending before the Commission an application to modify the station’s facilities. See BPH-
199809041E. The Commission granted the modification application on October 13, 2000, and
issued a construction permit. On February 26, 2001, ROL filed an application for license (the
“License Application”) to cover the construction permit and for program test authority. See
BLH-20010226AAP. Martin Hendey filed a letter dated May 23, 2001, “to serve either as a
Petition to Deny or as an informal objection.” Among the issues raised by Mr. Hensley, was an
allegation that ROL had misrepresented information in the License Application. ROL filed an
“Opposition to Informa Objection” on July 13, 2001, in which it vigorously opposed Mr.
Hendey’s dlegations. The License Application remains pending before the Commission.

The WTLC-FM matter is not an impediment to a grant of this application. ROL
demonstrated in response to Mr. Hensley’s allegations that the public interest would be served by
a grant of the License Application. Moreover, there would be no public interest justification for
failing to take prompt action on pro forma applications involving nearly 50 stations as a result of
allegations raised with respect to a single station. Finaly, ROL is not seeking approval for any
change in the ultimate ownership and control of ROL in this application. Therefore, grant of this
application should have no impact on the Commission's consideration of the License
Application.
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